
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 

Clayton County Public Schools 

Department of Communications 

 

 For Immediate Release 

Contact: Jada Dawkins 

CCPS Communications  

Telephone: (770) 472-7257 

 

April 26, 2017 

 
Opportunity to Meet Dr. Morcease J. Beasley 

Sole Finalist for Superintendent of Clayton County Public Schools 
 
JONESBORO – The Clayton County Board of Education conducted a nationwide search for a 

new Superintendent of Schools.  At the April 24th Board Meeting, the Board of Education named 

Dr. Morcease J. Beasley as the sole finalist for the position.  As part of this process, community 

members will have an opportunity to hear from and meet Dr. Beasley.   

 

A public meeting has been scheduled as follows: 

 

WHEN: Monday, May 1, 2017 

  4:30 p.m. 

 

WHERE:  CCPS Administrative Complex 

  1058 Fifth Avenue 

  Jonesboro, Georgia 30236 

 

Additional meeting opportunities will be posted for the week of May 1 and will be announced as 

plans are finalized.  
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